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19/11/2023  09:43:362023/3316/L OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Nick Baxter,

The interior of the existing listed building is austere and very much a period piece. It is relieved by brightly 

coloured doors with a striking diagonal design. We consider these an integral and important component of the 

interior. It is accepted that they need to be replaced for safety reasons. However, there are a great number of 

them and the replacements should be a bespoke product exactly matching the existing doors. The currently 

proposed doors with multiple horizontal windows are not stylistically appropriate and cause harm to the listed 

building.

We therefore object to this application. 

Christiane Ten-Hoopen

On behalf of the Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee
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